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Comments: E-bikes should NOT be allowed on Arrow Trail, Snotel Trail, Phillips Ridge Trail, or Phillips Canyon

Trail.  I would like to see a limited season for e-bikes on the Munger Mountain trails.  E-bikes should be welcome

anywhere that motorcycles are allowed.  Please keep e-bikes (and motorcycles) off of popular hiking and biking

trails.  


